
 
 

 

 
 

 
 
 
Dear Friend of Trinity House Community, 
 
As the year draws to a close, we reflect on the journey of Trinity House Community, a journey made possible by 
your steadfast support and God's grace. Just five months ago, we embarked on an ambitious endeavor—launching 
the Trinity House Community Groups subscription model. This initiative, now accessible to any parish nationwide 
for just $499 a year, has revolutionized how we serve families through our transformative Heaven in Your Home 
Gatherings. 
 

In just 90 days post-launch, we expanded from 2 to 14 groups. Each Trinity House Community Group stands as a 
testament to the power of faith, connection, and shared experiences. Imagine a family, much like yours, finding a 
renewed sense of faith and community through our program. That's the story of so many families in these new 
groups—three of which are Spanish-speaking! —a story written by you. 

 

" O u r  T r i n i t y  H o u s e  f a m i l y  g a t h e r i n g s  e q u i p  u s  w i t h  t o o l s  a n d  t h e  s u p p o r t  o f  o u r  
p a r i s h  c o m m u n i t y  t o  j o y f u l l y  l i v e  a n  a u t h e n t i c a l l y  C a t h o l i c  f a m i l y  l i f e .  I t ’ s  b e e n  
a w e s o m e  t o  s h a r e  t h i s  j o u r n e y  w i t h  s o  m a n y  o t h e r  f a m i l i e s  w h o  a r e  a l s o  w o r k i n g  t o  
b u i l d  t h e  K i n g d o m  i n  t h e i r  h o m e s . ”   —M a t t  a n d  B a r b a r a  P a n n i n g ,  L e e s b u r g ,  V A  
 

We are now working with parishes and dioceses in five states—Virginia, Maryland, Michigan, Massachusetts, and 
Florida—as well as Puerto Rico, the Netherlands, and Kenya! And this growth is not going unnoticed. We're regularly 
receiving calls from diocesan officials, priests, and lay-leaders nationwide, all echoing the critical need to reconnect 
families with the joy of faith and authentic community.  
 

As we look to 2024, your support is more crucial than ever. Whether you've been with us from the start or are newly 
joining us, your support is crucial. And now, with every dollar matched up to $50,000, your gift of $500, $250, $100, 
$50, or even $25 will have double the impact. However, any gift, at any level, would be a great blessing. 
 

Your involvement and support of Trinity House are invaluable. We are deeply grateful for your financial and spiritual 
partnership, and prayers, and we thank you for believing in our mission to renew family life. 
 

Gratefully in Christ, 

 
Soren and Ever 
Executive Directors 
 
P.S. Giving before December 31st enables us to fully leverage the matching initiative. Every gift, no matter the size, 
is a step towards a brighter, faith-filled future for families. Make your year-end gift online today by scanning the QR 
code below! 

https://trinityhousecommunity.givingfuel.com/2023

